
ALCOHOL LICENCE 

The Village Hall DOES NOT hold an alcohol licence, for this reason the Trustees MUST be Informed 

if alcohol is to be served at any event in any of the rooms in the village hall. 

If: 

A) Alcohol is to be sold on the premises 

or 

B) Alcohol is to be included in the ticket price 

 

A Temporary Event Notice MUST be obtained in advance. 

 

This can be obtained from South Cambridgeshire County Council click here to apply  

and  

The Lettings Secretary MUST be provided with evidence of the licence BEFORE the event. 

https://www.scambs.gov.uk/licensing/alcohol-and-premises/temporary-event-notice/

